
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

  

 
For Immediate Release 
March 16, 2016 

 
For More Information: 
Public Works / 906-228-0444 
 
LAKESHORE BOULEVARD ROAD CLOSURE 
 
Beginning immediately, Lakeshore Blvd., from Hawley St. to Wright St., will be closed 
to through traffic due to high wave activity in the area.  An announcement will be 
released when the closure is lifted. 
 
 


